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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

STARS OF THE 

WEEK 
Olivia McGarvey 

Daniel Straughan 

Ellia Waddell 

Chloe Dixon 

Logan Addison 

Bethany Sales 

2013 SCHOOL DIARY 

Monday 4th February 3.15pm Meeting with JCSC 

(Middle School) staff for 

Y4 children. 

More info soon. 

****NEW**** 

Wednesday 6th 

February 

Year 2 going to JCSC for 

Gymnastics Festival (pm) 

Please see letter sent home. 

Tuesday 12th 

February 

Valentines Discos 

 

Friday 15th February School Closes for Half Term 

3.15pm 

Thursday 28th 

February 

9am—PTA Meeting in 

staffroom 

Thursday 7th March 9.00am Puffins Class 

Assembly 

Friday 8th March World Book Day 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day 

Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 15th March Open classrooms following 

assembly 

Tuesday 19th March Y4 Bikeability Training 

Friday 22nd March PTA Movie Night 5-7pm for 

Y1-Y4 Children 

Tuesday 26th & 

Wednesday 27th 

March 

Parents Evenings 

Thursday 28th March Chocolate Raffle to be held 

at the end of assembly 

Thursday 28th March BREAK UP FOR EASTER 

HOLIDAY—2pm 

Visit our website at: www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk for lots more information!! 

Attendance for 

Week 3 
Our school target is 95 %  

OVERALL-89%  
YET ANOTHER TERRIBLE WEEK!! 
Reception (Turtles)   87% 
Year 1 Puffins -   89% 
Year 2 Puffins –  88% 
Year 3 Starfish-   92% 
Year 4 Starfish -           91% 

Well Done Y3 Starfish ! 

Early Warning— World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day a day late! This will be on Friday 

8th March.  The children will be invited to come into school wearing a 

costume  linked to their favourite book character 

as well as bringing the book that their character is 

in.  During the day the children will be doing 

activities linked to their book and character. After 

the success of our ‘Reading in Unusual Places’ photo 

competition a couple years ago we’d also like to do 

this again.  Start thinking of great (and unusual) 

places where you could get snaps of the children 

reading!  More information nearer the time. 

Y4 Parents Meeting about School Transition 

Year 4 Parents will have received a letter this 

week from James Calvert Spence College.  You are 

invited to come along to meet some of the school 

staff at a meeting in our school hall straight 

after school on Monday (4th February).  This will 

be a good chance to ask any questions you have 

about Middle School at a very early stage. 

PARENTS VISITS TO CLASSROOMS - FRIDAY 15th February 

At the end of each term we’d like to invite parents to come along to 

classrooms after assembly to spend a little time with their children 

looking through the books that they’ve been working in.  This is a good 

opportunity to see for yourselves how well the children are doing and also 

discuss the work done with your child. They will be able to show you what 

they’ve done well and what they need to do to improve their work. We 

look forward to seeing you on Friday 15th February after our usual 

assembly. 

Check out our school website to 

see new galleries appearing all of 

the time.  This week a new one of 

the Foundation Stage Railway 

Station Role Play has been  added!   

School Car Park 

An increasing number of parents 

are bringing their vehicles into the 

school car park during lunchtime 

nursery and drop off times. For 

the safety of the children we ask 

that you park outside the school 

grounds during this time.  We also 

politely ask that 

anyone bringing cars 

onto the school site 

at other times of 

the day drives at an 

appropriate speed. 

Running Club 
Mrs Goodfellow’s Running Club 

meets at 6.30pm on Wednesdays in 

the Wellwood Car Park.  Parents of 

KS2 children should see Mrs 

Goodfellow if they’d like their 

children to join in. 
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